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To Research Director,
The Agriculture and Environment Committee
Parliament House
Brisbane QLD 4000

Submission: the enquiry into Barrier Fences Queensland

As a member of the Gondwana Rainforests of Australia World Heritage Area
 Community Advisory Committee I am concerned that changes implemented to
 the Darling Downs Moreton Rabbit Fence (DDMRF) may reduce the protection
 currently provided to World Heritage property from pest species and wandering
 stock.

Any change to the DDMRF should also consider implementing a strategy  to
 maintain the level of protection for the World Heritage Areas that is currently
 provided by the DDMRF.

Regards

Nadia O'Carroll
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